
 We wanted our last newsletter of this academic year to be a special souvenir 
edition of how each class celebrated the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  
In 2022, Her Majesty the Queen became the first British Monarch to celebrate 
a Platinum Jubilee after 70 years of service, and we celebrated fantastically.  
 
It was a great time with special songs, a special lunch, letters to the Queen, 
art work, letters, dressing up and palace building. We hope you enjoy reading 
this as much as we enjoyed taking part.  

Crowns, Cards, Cream Tea and Cucumber Sandwiches! 

 

Year 2 had a terrific time celebrating the Platinum Jubilee.  Our history topic was based all around the 

Monarchy so we had already learnt a lot about the Queen and the Royal Family.  This made celebrating 

the Platinum Jubilee even more special in Year 2!  We made birthday cards to send to Queen Elizabeth II 

and drew some of her favourite things on them including beautiful dresses, jewels and corgis!  We made 

union jack bunting to decorate the classrooms and hallways and we also worked with Year 1 to learn a 

special jubilee song which we performed together on the day.  Scan the QR code below to take you to 

Twitter where you can hear our wonderful singing!  

Everyone made a great effort to wear red, white and blue on the day which made our classes look super 

colourful! We made our own paper plate crowns and decorated them to make them fit for a King or 

Queen. Everyone loved the special lunch that was held in the dining room but we saved a little bit of 

room for cucumber sandwiches and scones with jam and cream that we ate in our classroom.  We also 

had a bit of a party mood and did some dancing in the afternoon.  We had a great time celebrating!  
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On the Jubilee, Year 6 spent time writing letters to the Queen   thanking her for 

her dedicated and loyal service to the country. We discussed how she might be 

celebrating the day and the children asked her questions about it. Lots of Year 6 

dressed in red, white and blue and they enjoyed watching “Jubilee” the movie, 

while eating specially made red, white and blue cupcakes. The children made 

bunting and other Union Jack coloured decorations. 

Year 3 

The children in year 3 had a lot of fun celebrating 

the Platinum Jubilee where they took part in 

many exciting activities. We all came dressed in 

red, white and blue and some children put on 

smart clothes to celebrate. The children have 

been learning to sing a  jubilee song ‘Rise up and 

Serve’, and they did a fantastic job when they 

sung as a whole school. One of the activities 

that they took part in was to do research on 

how people have celebrated jubilee’s over his-

tory and create a collage to demonstrate how 

people did this. Additionally, the children year 3 worked in 

teams to create their own model of Buckingham Palace out of 

Lego. They really enjoyed this activity and made some amazing 

models.  
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Nursery had a fantastic day 
celebrating the Queen’s     

Platinum Jubilee. The children used their 
handprints to create a Union Jack Flag, this was a 
very messy activity but so much fun! The children 
and staff looked very colourful in red, white and 
blue. We listened to a story and learned so many 
facts about Queen Elizabeth II. 

To end our celebrations we had a party and wore 
the crowns that we had made 

and          
decorated. 
What a     
fantastic day 
to end a 
wonderful 
half term! 

.    

 

 

Reception have had a wonderful time celebrating the Queen’s Jubi-
lee! First, we learned about Queen Elizabeth through a non-fiction 
text. The children were amazed to learn that she lives in Buckingham 
Palace and often spends weekends and holidays at her castles.  They 
were also impressed that she loves animals, especially her two cor-
gis!  We later delved into a fabulous fiction book called Squishy 

McFluff: Tea with the Queen, which is about a young girl called Ava 
who visits the Queen with her invisible cat.  The children have been 

using the text in their play outdoors, pretending to have afternoon tea 
with the Queen in our story shed.   We also enjoyed making decora-
tions for our Jubilee party, where there was plenty of dancing and lots 

of fun! 
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Year 1 enjoyed celebrating the Queen’s platinum jubilee before the 
half term. 

We made Union Jack flags and learned a song all about the Queen, which we per-
formed really well with Year 2! We also decorated the class by making bunting. We 
designed and made a crown after looking carefully at the crown jewels.   

Year 1 



Year 4 were very excited about the    
Jubilee and were very excited to be 
completing the activities on Jubilee day.  

 We wrote some excellent letters to the 
Queen as well as learning about the life 
of the Queen.  As well as this, we    
completed several pieces of art work 
related to the jubilee.  These included 
collages and mosaics.  We also painted 
lots of Union flags to decorate our class 
with. 

In year five, we created our own Jubilee collages based on the shape 

of the Queen’s head. We attempted to build a Buckingham Palace 3D 

model made from card using a net shape template, which proved to 

be a challenge.  
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